
ARPA strives to develop key relationships with federal, state and local agency
staff, elected officials, and the key individuals outside our Association in order
to sustain a positive perception of the industry. ARPA would like to recognize
people who have been supportive of this objective and helpful in reaching the
goals of the Association for many years and have gone somewhat
unrecognized for their “all hands-on deck” efforts. These people exemplify how
much this sector truly cares about Arizona.

This year’s ARPA Exceptional Leadership
Award goes to Amanda McGennis, who
served the Associated General Contractors
for over 22 years. In that capacity, Mandee
served on the joint Asphalt Technical
Committee addressing technical needs of
both association’s members. Mandee and
ARPA staff have worked together on
countless technical issues, air quality
matters, and political and regulatory issues.
You could not ask for a more loyal and
stalwart defender of the industry. Her
technical expertise and command of the
issues are second to none. Her extreme work
ethic and dedication delivered value for her
members and therefore our members, her
efforts are greatly appreciated by this
Association, and we are truly indebted.
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